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Kenneth J. Plante, Coordinator      VIA EMAIL 

Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 

Room 680, Pepper Building 

111 W. Madison Street 

Tallahassee, FL   32399-1400 

japc@leg.state.fl.us 

 

Re: Commission Docket No. 20200091-EU; Rule 25-6.064, F.A.C., Contribution-in-Aid-of-

Construction for Installation of New or Upgraded Facilities; Rule 25-6.078, F.A.C., Schedule of 

Charges; Rule 25-6.115, F.A.C., Facility Charges for Conversion of Existing Overhead Investor-

owned Distribution Facilities; and Rule 25-6.0343, F.A.C., Municipal Electric Utility and Rural 

Electric Cooperative Reporting Requirements.  

 

Dear Mr. Plante: 

 

 The Commission has approved the adoption of the above rules without changes.  

 

 We plan to file the rules for adoption with the Department of State on November 20, 2020. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      /s/ Adria E. Harper 

      Adria E. Harper 

      Senior Attorney 

 

 

 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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From: Joint Administrative Procedures Committee
To: Adria Harper
Cc: Julie Phillips
Subject: RE: PSC DOCKET NO: 20200091
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2020 10:14:14 AM

Received and processing,
Thank you,
 
JAPC
 

From: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 10:13 AM
To: Joint Administrative Procedures Committee <japc@leg.state.fl.us>
Cc: Julie Phillips <JPhillip@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: PSC DOCKET NO: 20200091
 
Good morning,
 
Please verify the receipt of this letter.
 
Thank you,
Adria
 
Adria E. Harper
Senior Attorney
Florida Public Service Commission
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us
(850) 413-6082
 
Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from
the Florida Public Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made
available to anyone upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public
disclosure.
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